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Answers to Questions on Notice 

Parliamentary Portfolio, Department of Parliamentary Services 

Topic: Heritage assessments of the billiard tables at APH 

Question: 27 

Hansard reference  F&PA p30, 21 February 2011  

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 15 April 2011 
 
 
Senator FAULKNER—Could you provide copies of the heritage assessment and the 
valuation of these to the committee, please?... I would also be interested to hear about the 
status of the other billiard or pool tables and what their heritage values might be. In other 
words, which of these may have come from Old Parliament House and what is the historical 
background of their acquisition or transfer to new Parliament House? I would appreciate 
that information, if it could all be made available. 
 

Answer 

1 All acquisitions were done by the Parliament House Construction Authority 
and transferred to the then Joint House Department in 1989. Two of the billiard 
tables acquired were reconditioned Old Parliament House ones, and have since 
been returned to Old Parliament House (February 2000).  

2 Further details are at Attachments A and B. 

 



 

 

 

Q. 27: Attachment A 



 

 

Q. 27: Attachment B 




